
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Monarch Ultra 

 

Screening at The Bookshelf Cinema 
Thursday, June 5, 7pm  

 

Deeply concerned about the steep 
decline of insect pollinators due to 
devastating environmental impacts, a 
group of runners trace the migration path 
of the monarch butterflies across three 
countries as they organized a 4,300 
kilometre relay run, aiming to raise 
awareness for pollinator conservation. 
 
Rodney Fuentes helped organized The 
Monarch Ultra event in 2019 and 
became a co-founder along with Carlotta 
James and Clay Williams. 

Run Director Clay Williams will introduce 
the film, and be available for a Q&A 
session after the screening. 
 

Tickets $15 
Available at www.eventbrite.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Visit www.onethousandtrees.com for more details,  

or to watch the trailer.


